
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Greenwich Nursery School! 

 

We hope you all had a wonderful summer! We’re very excited to share this school year with you and 

your children! During our first few weeks together, we will spend a lot of time learning about each other 

and forming new friendships. We will discuss our classroom rules and get to know our daily routine. 

Children will have the opportunity to share their “little people” with their classmates and teachers, so be 

sure to bring your little person with you on the first day. We will visit the Bookmobile, paint and create in 

the Art Room, and play on the playground. Later in the month, Letter Ll will be introduced as we begin 

learning Handwriting Without Tears.  We are looking forward to a fun year! 

 

Daily Reminders 

 

 Please have your child use the bathroom each day before school. 

 Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case of 

accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to season. 

 Attendance sheets are in each classroom. Please be sure to sign your child in and out each day. 

 Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake and water will be provided for snack. Birthday children 

may bring in a non-edible treat or goodie bag to hand out to their classmates (optional). 

 

Snack 

 

 Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day. Snack bags 

should be labeled and placed above your child’s hook when you come into school. 

 Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 

 Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products. Thank you! 
 

Outdoor Fun! 

 

Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor play and indoor physical activity. Sneakers and closed-

toe shoes are a must for playground safety. We also recommend sending your child with a jacket or 

sweatshirt. We try to go outside each day, weather permitting. In case of inclement weather, we will go 

upstairs to Memorial Hall for large motor activities.  
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